John Bailey <john.bailey@thomasford.co.uk>

9/8/2020 10:58

Christ Church Sutton

To bland michael <mike.bland@blueyonder.co.uk> Copy Catherine Keen <catherine_keen2000@yahoo.co.uk> • John Mitchell <johnmitchell22@gmail.com> • Colin Iddles <colin.headache@gmail.com> • vicar <vicar@suttonteamministry.org>

Dear Michael

Conversion to LED Lighting 2020-047007

Following my visit to Christ Church on the 6th August 2020, I can confirm that the new LED lighting installation was demonstrated to me, and I am very satisfied that it has been completed to a very high standard, and in accordance with the designed submitted to faculty.

Yours

John Bailey BA, B.Arch, RIBA, AABC Partner

THOMAS Thomas Ford & Partners